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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As the Easter break approaches, I am writing to you with immense pleasure to celebrate what 
has been a truly positive and productive Spring Term here at The Howard.  

 

It has been wonderful to witness the children's enthusiasm for learning across all year groups. 
From the exciting explorations in Class 1 through to the SATs revision and endless creativity in 
Year 6; our pupils have demonstrated remarkable engagement and a genuine thirst for 
knowledge.  

mailto:howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
https://www.howard.staffs.sch.uk/


Beyond the classroom, this term has been filled with a variety of enriching experiences. We 
were delighted by the success of our Easter Bingo, and trips to The Space Centre and Wall to 
name but a few. The Lichfield Gotta Dance show was also a real highlight.  

 

These, and many other events, have showcased the incredible talents and collaborative spirit of 
our children. They continue to blow me away!  The animation day with Leo Wright, a range of 
exciting sporting opportunities across the school and lots of time in our sensory garden have 
provided valuable opportunities for learning and fostered a strong sense of community within 
our school. 

 

We have also continued to focus on our values this term, promoting kindness and respect, 
developing resilience and of course encouraging creativity. It has been heartening to see the 



children embrace these values and demonstrate them in their interactions with each other and 
with the wider school community.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our wonderful staff for their tireless dedication, 
creativity, and commitment to providing the best possible education and care for our pupils. 
Their passion and hard work are truly appreciated; it has been an amazing term. I have 
challenged staff to get the children outdoors and promote independence and they have all 
embraced this school development brilliantly.  

 

Finally, thank you to you, our parents, governors and guardians, for your continued support and 
partnership. Your involvement in your child's education is invaluable, and we are grateful for 
your ongoing cooperation and encouragement. 

We wish you all a happy and restful Easter break filled with joy and quality time with your 
families. We look forward to welcoming the children back to school after Easter refreshed and 
ready for another exciting term. Please ensure that your child returns to school with the correct 
equipment, plain PE kit and prepared for the warm weather we all hope we will be able to enjoy 
in the summer term.  

Kind regards 

Mr Wynn and Ms Jennings 
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